Carpooling and Transportation

If you would like to explore the possibility of carpooling with other parents, The Hun School will
provide contact information for other Hun School families living in your area. Please contact
Carly LaManna in the Admissions Office.

If you are interested in contracting directly with a local van service that provides pick-up and
drop-off services in your area to and from the School, we have identified the following company
that provide these services for students at other local independent schools. Often these
services are effective when parents group together to share the cost of the route.
e Way2Skool - www.way2skool.com - Email: info@way2skool.com -
Phone: 856-726-1008 - provides pick-up and drop-off services for students living in
Mercer, Middlesex, Monmouth, and Burlington Counties
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